
“Once a Talon…Always a Talon!” 
GLENEAGLE TALON TALK 

DAY 1 – Monday, June 16, 2025 

 
 
 

ATTENTION: ALL STUDENTS 

WELCOME 
Ms. Yousefi, Ms. Cecchini 

LOCKER CLEANOUT 
This week, DURING LOCKER CLEANOUT TIMES, please ensure you remove ALL your belongings & dispose of any 
garbage to garbage cans around the school.  Lockers must be left empty, NO PERSONAL ITEMS OR GARBAGE IS TO BE 
LEFT IN LOCKERS. 

REQUEST TO CHANGE SCHEDULES 
Students are reminded that any requests to change their schedule for next year must be submitted through the MS 
Form by 4:00 pm Wednesday. All the instructions and the Forms link can be found on your counsellor's Team. 

Student Bell Schedule 
2024-2025

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
BELL SCHEDULE 

REGULAR 
BELL SCHEDULE 

REGULAR 
BELL SCHEDULE 

REGULAR 
BELL SCHEDULE 

LAST DAY OF  CLASSES 
FOR STUDENTS 

REGULAR BELL SCHEDULE 

 

BLOCK 
REGULAR 

(80 minutes) 
EARLY DISMISSAL 

(60 minutes) 

Assembly 
Schedule 

(60 minutes) 
These dates will be announced as 

assemblies occur 
X 7:36 – 8:56 8:00 – 9:00 7:55 – 8:55 

1 9:00 - 10:20 9:00 - 10:00 9:00 – 10:00 

2 10:25 – 11:50 10:05 – 11:10 10:05 – 11:05 

Assembly 11:05 – 12:25 

LUNCH 11:50 - 12:30 11:10 - 11:50 12:25 – 1:05 

3 12:35 – 1:55 11:55 - 12:55 1:10 – 2:10 

4 2:00 - 3:20 1:00 – 2:00 2:15 – 3:15 

5 3:25 – 4:45 2:05 – 3:05 3:20 – 4:20 

THE EAGLE’S NEST WILL BE OPEN 
Monday, June 16, 2025 

LUNCH MENU 
 

Soup Ratatouille       

Entrée Beef chili poutine 

Dessert Oreo surprise       



 
 
LIBRARY MATERIALS 
Talons! All library materials are now due! Please return all books and laptops to the library. If you have borrowed a 
laptop for the school year and need it this week, please drop by the library to discuss a return time with the library staff. 
Thank you! 
 
GRADE 12’S! 
Students who left belongings on the bus coming back from the dinner/dance are reminded to pick up their items today 
from the counselling office. 
 
LOST & FOUND 
LOST & FOUND items have been placed on tables in the foyer. If any items are yours, please take them as unclaimed 
items will be donated on June 27.  
 
MUSIC IN THE MPR 
Hey Gleneagle! This Tuesday, Student Council is presenting DIMOET (Drowning in My Own Emo Tears), who will be 
playing in the MPR at lunch! Come pop by to watch some great EMO-tional music! See you there! 
 

POST-SECONDARY & CAREER RESOURCES  
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Kamino Running Co. is looking for volunteers to help with the Canada Day run at Gates Park. Earn 4-6 volunteer hours 
and participate in a great community event. See Mrs. Milde for more information. 
 
CAREER ADVISOR’S MICROSOFT TEAMS PAGE 
Attention Grade 12's. The Post Secondary and Career Advisor Team's page is now up and running. Look for important 
dates and information regarding University, College, and all other post secondary institution admission, programs and 
updates. Send Ms. Milde cmilde@sd43.bc.ca a message on Teams with any questions, or pop by my office right next to 
room 225. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STAY GOLDEN GLENEAGLE! 

 

 

mailto:cmilde@sd43.bc.ca



